
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 3, 2022 
 
 
Ms. LeAnn Hogan 
NOAA Office of National Marine Sanctuaries 
1305 East-West Highway, SSMC4 
Silver Spring, MD 20910 

RE: NOAA-NOS-2022-0053, Proposed Hudson Canyon National Marine Sanctuary Notice 
of Intent 

Dear Ms. Hogan: 

We write o



Ms. LeAnn Hogan 
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Our organizations recognize the significant environmental, ecological and economic value that the 
Hudson Canyon provides to recreational fishing and coastal communities. For generations, the 
Hudson Canyon has been an exceptional fishing destination for saltwater anglers across the country. 
We also recognize a marine sanctuary designation can afford protections that may safeguard the 
Hudson Canyon from catastrophic impacts thereby preserving the area for future generations. It has 
been demonstrated that recreational fishing and boating within the Hudson Canyon are sustainable 
activities and consistent with the long-term goals as outlined in the National Marine Sanctuary Act. 
With these requests considered, we offer our preliminary support for the designation of the Hudson 
Canyon as a National Marine Sanctuary. 

Sincerely, 

Glenn Hughes, President 
American Sportfishing Association 
 
Chris Edmonston, VP Government Affairs 
BoatU.S. 
 
Jim McDuffie, President 
Bonefish and Tarpon Trust 
 
Jeff Angers, President 
Center for Sportfishing Policy 
 
Patrick Murray, President 
Coastal Conservation Association 
 
Jeff Crane, President 
Congressional Sportsmen’s Foundation 
 

Dr. Guy Harvey, Ph.D., Chairman Emeritus 
Guy Harvey Ocean Foundation 
 
Jason Schratwieser, President 


